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Bringing out the Best in Everyone. 

‘Encourage one another and build each other up.’ Thessalonians 5:11 

 

                     Date: 20th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thank You 

As the academic year draws to a close, I’d like to thank you all for your continued 

support throughout the year. The continued success of our school is grounded in the 

strong partnership we have with you as parents. Thank you for giving us the 

opportunity to work with your wonderful children! 

 

Year 6 Leavers 

It’s time to say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils Glyn, Iolo, Max, Peter, Karl, Fraser, 

Grace, Finley, Eve, Megan, Joe, Logan, Joseph, Corey and Evie. This week we have 

enjoyed looking back over the years and sharing the children’s achievements and 

memories.  We are very proud of them all and wish them all the best of luck as they 

move on to high school. 
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Year 6 Leavers’ Service 

Thank you to all families who came to celebrate their children’s leavers service. It 

was a great occasion to mark moving on to high school. The children sang and read 

out their memories beautifully. 

 

A special thank you for our beautiful bird table and other gifts. We will think of you all 

as we watch the birds.  

 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT 

Free School Meals 

If you are in receipt of certain benefits, your child may be entitled to free school 

meals.  In addition to a free lunch, we receive additional funding for your child to be 

used in school. We use this funding to pay for teaching assistant support, music 

lessons and for residential visits. To check if you are eligible, please follow the link:  

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-

learning/school-meals.aspx 
 

Back to School September 2022 

School opens on Monday 5th September 2022 for children. Staff will be on site on 

Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September for inset days if you have any questions before 

the start of the new academic year.  
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Children’s Committee 

As chair of the Children’s Committee, I would like to say a big thankyou to all the 

members who have helped to make a difference this year. We have raised money 

for Red Nose Day, Children in Need, Young Minds and supported Operation 

Christmas Child. 

Best wishes 

Glyn Allwood (Chair) 

 

Menu for week commencing 5th September is WEEK 1 

http://www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/7660466  

 

Reflection of the week- Evie Williams 

As we venture into our futures, 

We cherish the friendships of our past. 

We miss our old lives, 

But we love our new. 

Thank you for guiding us in our adventures. 

Please continue to show us the right paths in our journeys. 

Show us each the next chapter of our stories with happiness in our hearts. 

Amen. 

 

I would like to wish all the staff, children and families a well-deserved summer break 

and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday 5th September 2022. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort 
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